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Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu: Corndog, SM salad and Hash brown Patties

● Any student who has not had their online registration completed by September
10th will have their school email account disabled. If your school email account is
disabled, this will prevent the use of any district technology. Students should have
been given a letter if they had not completed their updates. Parents may reach out to Ms
McWhorter in the attendance office for help with their accounts and registration or they
may stop by the school for assistance.

● Parent-Teacher Conference forms should be taken around to all classes and turned in
to teachers to get a meeting time assigned. Then you will take your form back to your
parents for them to see the assigned meeting times.

● Students who plan to eat breakfast at school should eat before the 7:45 bell rings.
Only students who arrive on a bus after 7:45 should get in line for breakfast after the 7:45
bell has rung.

● Please remember that every absence must be excused. Excuse notes for absences
are to be placed in the black mailbox outside the cafeteria. There is a slot in the top of the
box to slide notes into. This Thursday is the deadline to turn in excuses for August.
After Thursday absences will remain unexcused and could lead to Truancy Actions,
so bring excuses as soon as you return to school to avoid this.

● Students, if you need extra help from one of your teachers, please remember that
Reaching Raiders is a time that can be used to get that extra help. You need to talk
with your teacher first, so they can arrange a day for you to come to their classroom.

Happy Birthday Roods Bendy Cherimond & Steven Higginbotham!
Thought of the day:

“You’re braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, and smarter than you think.”

Have a Trailblazing Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


